
 

Covid-19 safety and precautions 

 After speaking with our staff, other nurseries and allied companies, and 

customers we have made the difficult decision to not allow any non- 

office staff into the nursery building. This will go into effect on Monday, 

3/23/2020. 

We will require an order be given to us over the phone, emailed or faxed 

to us 24 hours in advance of the pickup so we can have it pulled and 

staged for you. Your material will be gathered and set out in our 

container area. We ask that you call before you come to the nursery so 

we have advanced notice of your arrival.  You can still pull your order 

on a wagon and call us to write you up! 

When you get here, we will require you to call the office at 508-845-

2143 and we will have one of our staff direct you to your plant material. 

We will provide a copy of your invoice for you to check the material and 

you will load your material. If you require assistance with equipment for 

larger material, we will be more than happy to assist with putting the 

material on your truck or trailer. For payment, we will accept 

credit/debit card over the phone, if you have an approved N30 account, 

we will mail a copy of the invoice to your office.  We will also take cash 

or check. 

We are still offering our very convenient delivery service to anywhere so 

please think about taking advantage of that service. 

 

We thank you for your understanding. 



 


